

## Birmingham Area Tuskegee Alumni Association **PARADE OF CLUBS**

P.O. Box 110671

Birmingham, Alabama 35211

www.bhamskegee.org

June 9, 2023

Dear Tuskegee University Family,

On behalf of Tuskegee University, the Birmingham Area Tuskegee Alumni Association would like to thank you for your previous and continual financial support. Your financial commitment to Tuskegee University through the Parade of Clubs (POC) has and continues to help Mother Tuskegee to provide a solid education to its students.

Over the past ten plus years, with your help, the Birmingham Tuskegee Alumni Association has contributed over \$200,000.00 to Tuskegee University through the Parade of Clubs. Our hope is that you will once again support through the Birmingham Area Tuskegee Alumni Association's participation in the Parade of Clubs giving program.

This year's Parade of Clubs fundraising campaign will conclude on July 19, 2023, followed by the Tuskegee National Alumni Association's (TNAA) Southeastern Region POC event. This year's event will be held during the 2023 Biennial Convention on July 20<sup>th</sup>. Your local alumni club will be one of the many within TNAA that will report their total funds raised for Tuskegee University. Our participation in the Parade of Clubs is not only a time to help Tuskegee University continue to provide a quality education to our students, but it also serves as a time of friendly competition in giving among alumni clubs.

Your monetary gift to the Parade of Clubs is appreciated and the full amount of your gift is tax deductible. You can make your donation by way of cash, check, money order or credit/debit card. Please make your gift payable to Tuskegee University and mail along with the completed attached donation form, check or money order in self-addressed envelope to: BATAA, P.O. Box 110671, Birmingham, AL 35211.

Donations can also be made via PayPal: email@bhamskegee.org and Cash App: \$bhamskegee

Some employers and organizations offer a philanthropy matching program for an individual's charitable giving. Please inquire with your employer and organizations that you are affiliated with, to see if they offer such a program. If you recently contributed to the Parade of Clubs, your generous donation is greatly appreciated by Tuskegee University and your local alumni club.

Thanks again for your continuous support to Tuskegee University and the Birmingham Area Tuskegee Alumni Association. Remember, no gift is too BIG or too SMALL. We would love to have you visit our webpage, www.bhamskegee.org.

In the TU Spirit,

Yolanda Y. Bowman

Yolanda Y. Bowman Birmingham Area Tuskegee Alumni Association Parade of Clubs Committee Chairperson